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TOWN OF BYRON 

FOND DU LAC COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

Legal Notice 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 12, 2023, at the Town of 

Byron Town Hall, N3097 State Road 175, Byron, Wisconsin, the Town of Byron Zoning Board of 

Appeals will conduct a public hearing on application of Wisconsin Exchange Bravo, LLC for a 

Special Use Permit to conduct a bird hunting club/shooting preserve with a warm-up area for 

hunters that includes trap shooting on property located at W6709 County Highway F in the Town 

of Byron.  The site is approximately 6.232 acres and is zoned Business District.  

 The hearing is open to the public and all interested parties are encouraged to attend.  The 

members of the Town of Byron Town Board may also be in attendance but will not take any action 

at the hearing. 

Copies of Wisconsin Exchange Bravo, LLC’s application can be obtained by contacting 

Town Clerk. 

 

 Dated this 28th day of September, 2023. 

 

       TOWN OF BYRON 

 

       Mary Laudolff, Town Clerk 


